
 

How can I keep 
informed about 

my child’s 

learning? 

Parents’ Evening  
Opportunity to discuss how your child has 

settled into their new class, how their 
learning behaviours are supporting their 

progress, understand their next steps and 

how you can support these at home. 

Child Shows 
Parent  

An opportunity to look 
through your child’s learning 
with them. Ask them to talk 
about what they have been 
learning, using the books to 

focus your conversation on. 

Homework 
Weekly homework provides 
you with an opportunity to 

see what your child is 
learning at school. All 

homework will consolidate 
learning that has already 

happened. At times, there 
may be opportunities for 

extended homework, which 
provide the opportunity to 
look into a subject area in 

more detail (e.g. The 

Romans). 

Regularly Reading  
Reading regularly with your child 
and filling in the reading record 

provides a home/ school 
correspondence and alignment in 
supporting your child’s next steps. 

Reading is vital in unlocking our 

understanding of the world!  Meet the Teacher  
At the start of each school year, you are invited to attend 

a meeting with your child’s new teacher to hear about 
the new year, the opportunities that your child will be 

having and how you can support these at home. The class 
teacher will also answer questions and give you clarity on 

any new expectations of that year group. 

Open Learning 
Mornings 

 Occurring across the year, 
with a variety of themes, 
these mornings are the 

opportunity to join in with 
your child’s learning in the 

classroom. The activities are 
often things you can 

recreate at home too. 

School Performances  
An opportunity to celebrate the children 
showcasing their singing and acting skills 
as well as demonstrating their Westfield 

values!  

End of year report  
A written report by the class teacher, which summarises your 

child’s progress socially, emotionally and academically 
throughout the year. The report will also include a written 
comment from your child about their year and invite you to 

comment back on how you feel the year has been for your child. 

Open 
Evening 

Enjoy seeing your 
child talking about 

and showing you their 
favourite learning 
from the year and 

take a sneak peak at 
the learning to come 

in the next year.  

Class newsletters 
Shared every term, through email and on the 

school website, these letters provide an overview 
of what your child will be focussing on that term. 
This provides you with the opportunity to explore 

these areas of learning too at home through 

conversations and activities. 

Curriculum Maps 
Available on the school website, 
these maps give an overview of 

what will be covered in each year 
group at particular points in the 

year. This can be used to pre-empt 
what your children will be learning 
and to have an understanding of 

the foci for each half term. 


